
 

City of Jarrell Announcement 

Jarrell has a new Chief of Police 

The City of Jarrell is pleased to announce the hiring of its new Police Chief. Marc Owens has 
accepted the position and will begin work on June 18th, 2018. Marc comes to us from the 
Grand Prairie, Texas Police Department. 

Chief Owens has been in law enforcement for over 25 years; his entire career has been with 
the Grand Prairie Police Department. It is with this police department that he has enjoyed 
continuous growth from Police Officer to Lieutenant over Field Operations and for the last 
year as Lieutenant over Property Crimes, Auto Theft, C.I.U., Training, and Case Processing. The 
Training position included the city's own Academy. Marc has a Bachelor's Degree in 
Criminology and Criminal Justice from the University of Texas at Arlington. He holds a Master 
Peace Officer License from the State of Texas. 

Marc will be relocating to the area with his wife, Chris. They are both avid fitness enthusiasts 
participating in gym, weight training, and running. They also have 3 adult children and 8 
grandchildren. Traveling is an activity they enjoy, and since Marc has a motorcycle, the open 
roads of northern Williamson County will provide him lots of open air time. 

 


